
New Day Preschool 
Photo Release 

 
As a part of documenting preschool experiences, New Day Preschool regularly 

takes photographs of students.  

 

Photographs maybe uploaded to the school website, Facebook page, or used for 

marketing purposes in the form of brochures and flyers. New Day Preschool will 

not tag children’s photographs and will not use the name of the child in the 

photographs. Photographs of students will not be shared outside of the school 

community without permission of parents or legal guardians.  

 

________I DO authorize New Day Preschool to publish photographs of my child 

taken during the course of the school year. I allow for photographs to be used on 

the New Day Preschool website, the New Day Preschool Facebook page, and to be 

used for marketing purposes.  

 

________I DO NOT authorize New Day Preschool to use photographs of my child 

on the New Day Preschool website, the New Day Preschool Facebook page, or to 

be used for marketing purposes.  

 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian Name: ________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian Signature:______________________________________  

Date: _____________________ 


